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BY EMAIL 

May 31, 2019 
 
Linda Gibbons 
Sr. Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com  
 
Gregory Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
2711 Hunt Club Road 
PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 3S4 
regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. and Hydro Ottawa Limited 

Power South Nepean Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2019-0077 

 
This will acknowledge receipt of the leave to construct application filed by Hydro One 
Networks Inc. and Hydro Ottawa Limited dated May 28, 2019, for the purpose of the Power 
South Nepean Project. The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2019-0077 to this matter. 
Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to the OEB regarding this 
matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Judith Fernandes, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-7638 or Judith.Fernandes@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
cc: Michael Engelberg, mengelberg@HydroOne.com  

Shaun Logue, ShaunLogue@hydroottawa.com 
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